
 

14 January 2021 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Re: Year 9 Options Evening (Thursday 14 January, 6-7pm) 

 

Please find a link below to our Virtual Year 9 Options Evening. This presentation contains a brief                 

overview of the options process for this year.  

 

Year 9 Options Presentation 

 

Next week Year 9 students and their parents/carers will be sent an electronic version of our                

Options booklet. Students will also have their first introductory assembly about this year’s option              

process.  

 

During the following three weeks students will have individual subject assemblies which will give              

them more information about what the courses on offer at KS4.  

 

During the last week of these assemblies the electronic option form will be sent home for                

completion along with clear instructions on how to complete it.  

 

Below is a link for you to register any initial questions about this introductory presentation or the                 

option process. This form will also be re-sent with the option form for any students/parents who                

may need more guidance on choosing their options following assemblies. 

 

Initial Questions Form 

 

Kind regards 

 

Carol Hubbard 

Deputy Headteacher - Curriculum 

 

https://youtu.be/gMf4v7jjq3o
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1Oq3diwg71Xx3KUU2LsOv9Pmi5-90f9Q2OcAkMJ8RkM4/edit

